
Classroom Interaction Expectations 

Dear Students, 

Welcome to a new academic year! To ensure a positive and productive learning environment, we 

would like to outline our classroom interaction expectations: 

• Respect: Treat your classmates and teacher with kindness and consideration. 

• Active Listening: Pay attention when others are speaking and show that you value their 

contributions. 

• Participation: Engage actively in discussions and group activities. 

• Responsibility: Be prepared for class and complete your assignments on time. 

• Collaboration: Work together with your peers and support each other in your learning 

journey. 

By following these guidelines, we can create a safe and inclusive atmosphere for everyone. Let's 

make this year a great one! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


